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As a local resident who's hamlet of  is going to be surrounded, and the roads I use frequently, all surrounded by
fencing and panels. Ruining our landscape for likely the rest of my life. I strongly oppose the the use of agricultural land for
solar panels. Our homes are likely to be unsellable or at best take a severe drop in price as who would want to move to a
currently beautiful area, if this going to be lost and industrialised. The risk of flooding on heavy clay that already struggles
during the winter months is of major concern. There is no benefits to any residents, just fear and loss. We are all going to
suffer. We already have a wind farm and an AD plant, how much more should we have to take? The wildlife that travels
through the fields freely are a welcome sight, not the carcasses that will litter the roads once the larger species are forced
into the corridors and close to our single track roads. These are single tracks, and we are one way in and out, if anything
happens on these roads to block them, there is no way around, no emergency services, no access. These roads are
widely used by vulnerable road users, they will just become more dangerous. There is no denying the need for 'green'
energy and solar, but agricultural land is not the place for it when we have a country to feed and our main countries we
import from are not going to be able to provide all we need. Thousands of acres of roof tops sat there ready to be used.
Then the new proposal of more land over the main foggathorpe road. When is it going to stop? At what point will the food
security risk become a concern? At what point does the impact on local rural communities become a concern? Money
talks and seems its shouting louder than the people its going to affect. We are the ones who's lives are ruined.




